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Brown County Spotlight Auction next week 
(KNZA)--The Brown County Free Fair Association will hold their annual
Spotlight Auction next week on Monday and Tuesday evenings, March 13-14. 

It will be broadcast over KNZA 103.9 FM from 5:30 to 9 each evening. 

The Spotlight Auction is a live radio auction of merchandise, services and
chamber dollars donated mostly by area businesses, with bids taken via the
phone. 

You can see pictures of the items being sold and view the flyer online by going to
the Brown County Fair Facebook page or the Brown County Extension website at
www.brown.ksu.edu. 

Those unable to call on the two evenings can call the Brown County Extension
Office and give a maximum bid on the item or items you would like to buy, and
one of the Fairboard members will be the bidder for you. 

Proceeds from this year- auction will be used for the operation of the 2023 Brown
County Fair to be held July 8-14.
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